

Mystic Harbor Management Commission

152 Elm Street · P.O. Box 352 · Stonington, Connecticut 06378-0352

July 3, 2015

Mr. Keith Neilson Docko, Inc. P.O. Box 421 Mystic, CT 06355

Dear Keith,

The Mystic Harbor Management Commission wishes to express their sincere appreciation for the contribution you made to laying out the mooring grid for the turning basin. If it hadn't been for your advice and the work by Bill Cotter, we would not have been able to have all the moorings in place by the date needed. We also want to recognize and thank Bill for responding so quickly and professionally as our requirements kept changing.

Sincerely yours,

Dave

David Carreau Chairman, Mystic Harbor Management Commission

cc: George Crouse, Stonington First Selectman